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COMMENT

CL-03461

From:
Sent:

To:

Subject:

Gerard Thevaranjan <theva@cyberone.com.au>
Sunday, January 24, 2010 6:25 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

On the above subject, I wish to voice my opinion with regard to subject--identification number RIN 3038-AC61,
that the leverage should remain 100:1 or more rather than reduced.

Yours sincerely,
Gerard Thevaranjan


